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In this issue:

1) BUSHMILLS WEBSITE UPDATE — NEW UNIT TRADING TAB AND
A NEW MEMBERS TAB

BUSHMILLS WEBSITE UPDATE

Bushmills website address is bushmillsethanol.com

UNIT TRADING TAB - A unit trading tab has been added to the website.
Effective July 1%, 2017 people will list units for sale or looking to purchase units
on the website. There will no longer be any additional mailings for members to
be able to outbid non-members, directors or management now that the units are
listed for the world to see on the website. Please visit the website to read the
unit trading agreement and the bulletin board rules.

MEMBERS TAB — A members tab has been added to the website. All members
will need to visit the members tab on the website and register as a member. In
the members tab you will be able to see company financials, bulletins, Bushmills
Ethanol Amended and Restated Bylaws adopted October 28, 2004 and update
your user profile. Beginning January 1%, 2018 financials and bulletins will no
longer be mailed out you must visit the website to see this information.

Please visit the website first and if you then have questions please call or e-mail.
REMINDER

If your address or phone number has changed please give us a call with
your current information.




